
                      ALASKA VPP NEWSLETTER 
 

October 2023 
 
 

Words from VPP Coordinator, Christian Hendrickson 

Insulfoam's recent VPP renewal ceremony on October 20, 2023, marked a significant achievement for the company. 

Participating in the Voluntary Protection Program since May 12, 2005, Insulfoam Anchorage, operating since 1972, 

has excelled in manufacturing high-quality expanded polystyrene insulation products for Alaska. The ceremony 

celebrated their remarkable safety record, boasting 20 years without a lost time injury and over 3000 days without a 

recordable injury, reflecting their steadfast commitment to a culture of safety in the workplace. 

This remarkable milestone demonstrates Insulfoam's unwavering dedication to employee safety and well-being. 

Their extensive safety record not only distinguishes them within the industry but also sets a commendable standard 

for others to follow, showcasing how prioritizing a secure work environment can lead to both success and 

recognition. Congratulations to Insulfoam on this outstanding accomplishment, which stands as a testament to their 

continuous efforts in upholding exemplary safety standards. 

              
 

          
 
If you have VPP questions, call Christian Hendrickson at 907-269-4946 or e-mail him at: 
christian.hendrickson@alaska.gov   Thanks for taking the time to read this newsletter. 

        
 

                Elaine Banda, Chief, Consultation & Training 
Alaska Occupational Safety and Health 

1251 Muldoon Road, Anchorage, AK 99504 
elaine.banda@alaska.gov 
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